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Bulletin #53-24  
 

October 22, 2024 
 

 

DISPATCH PARKING LOT - REPAVING 
WEDNESDAY, OCT. 23 – FRIDAY, OCT. 25, 2024 

 
 

Due to the repair and repaving of the Local 13 Dispatch Hall 

parking lot, there will be limited parking available after first 

dispatch on Wednesday, October 23, 2024 through Friday, 

October 25, 2024.      

 

 

We urge all members to park in the overflow parking lot, located 

at 701 N. Henry Ford Avenue, Wilmington, CA  

(see map on the reverse) 
 

 

 
 

 

Fraternally, 

Gary Herrera   Mario Medina       Gabe Zuniga 

President    Vice President       Secretary/Treasurer 
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Overflow parking:  701 N. Henry Ford Avenue, Wilmington, CA 

 

 

 


